z ” . » 1:,7.-.',.
o Mgl LT SR

-

\e!

e Tuesday, May 16, 2023

e 4:30 pm - 6:00 pm
* Inside City Club

e Come meet other
City Center
tenants

* Complimentary
glasses of wine
or beer on us!

 Reservations are
required to attend

Click to RSVP

MARCH 2023
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Happy Hour:

Please RSVP to Attend

Tenant Safety
Meetings

Garage Maintenance

City Center Contacts

Carter Blood Drives


https://www.eventbrite.com/e/city-center-happy-hour-tickets-590484985487

MEETINGS Maintenance in the Garages

. . . Because the garages are subjected to the varying
City Center Security will weather elements experienced in North Texas,
thSt the Safety Meetings City Center teams regularly conduct visual
or tower tenants in April. S :
assessments of the buildings and garages. This
TR CRelttaterad: Il routine process is part of the greater strategy to
training include plan and schedule maintenance prior to a bigger
emergency preparedness problem occurring. In a recent assessment, it was
I AWCED S CEICC IO Sl noted that the wear and tear of water through the
events within the years has caused some damage in the garages that
buildings, who to call in now needs repair. We've called in the pros - a

case of a medical structural ensineering fir d h :
emergency, what to doif uctural engineering firm - and now the repairs

you see a suspicious have begun.
person on-site, and so
much more! Garage 1 parkers may have already seen some of
; the preventative maintenance work in progress.
USERE i INRLEYE I The good news is, the beams are in place
Tenant Safety temporarily for safety and weight distribution
Representatives from : : .
your office attend one of needed during thg repair, and once the work is
RIS complete, they will be removed. The Garage 1
repair is the first of many you'll see in the coming
Contact Melissa Saenz if months between both garages. Future repairs
S IREER IR ElatB1ll may not be as large or noticeable as the current
the Safety Representative Garage 1 remedy, but you may see a few parking
from your office. spaces blocked off here and there as the work is
being done. Again, once the work is complete, the
April 25, 26, 27 or 28 area will be open and back to normal as quickly
2:30 - 4:30 pm as the work allows. We thank you for your

City Club patience!




City Center Quick *+ Accounting: General Inquiries:
References accounting@citycenterfw.com info@citycenterfw.com

For quick access, please see 817-255-5726 817-255-5700

the contact information for
various City Center
departments.

Parking: Operations:
parkingservices@citycenterfw.com  817-255-5755

817-390-8763 (Garage 1) .
817-390-8856 (Garage 2) Security Control Center:

817-390-8787

Have you ever wondered
"Where does the blood go
after | donate?" or "Who

&

Carter AN does my blood help?"
BloodCare Watch this short video
from Carter BloodCare
Many thanks to those that donated blood earlier this month! that illustrates the donor-
We had a tremendous turnout and many pints of life-saving to-recipient journey.
blood were collected.
Watch Now

The next blood drive will be:

Wednesday,
June 14, 2023

The President's Room,
City Club

Don't forget to follow us on social and sign up for the
monthly newsletter on our website!

www.citycenterfw.com 0

City Center is proud to be powered by 100% renewable Green
. . Mountain
energy provided by Green Mountain Energy. "

Energy~


https://www.carterbloodcare.org/education-center/faqs/where-does-my-blood-go/
www.citycenterfw.com
https://www.facebook.com/CityCenterFortWorth
https://www.linkedin.com/company/city-center-management-fort-worth/mycompany/?viewAsMember=true
https://www.instagram.com/citycenterfw/
https://www.greenmountainenergy.com/



